

Maasai Mara University

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR - ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Tel: +254205131400

P. O. Box 861 - 20500

E-mail:reg.aa@mmarau.ac.ke

NAROK

FROM: Registrar, Academic Affairs

DATE:16th September 2025

TO: All Students

REF: MMU/AA031/006/2025/VOL.8(17)

SUBJECT:

END OF REGISRATION FOR COURSES FOR SEMESTER I OF THE

2025/2026 ACADEMIC YEAR

Reference is made to our memo dated 3rd September, 2025 with regard to Reporting, Registration for courses and Clearance of fees.

This is to remind you that the deadline for registration for courses for the first semester of the 2025/2026 Academic year is Friday, 19th September, 2025.

Students who will not be able to pay at least 60% of their household fees by the given deadline, are kindly advised to defer their studies as specified in Section 10 of the Admissions Policy, which is accessible through the link provided below.

https://www.mmarau.ac.ke/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/Admissions-Policy-02.pdf

Dr. Otieno Fredrick Onyango

REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

OFO/tw

Copy to:

- Vice- Chancellor
- · DVC (A & SA)
- DVC (A, F & S)
- Ag. DVC (RIO)
- Chief Finance Officer
- Deans of Schools
- Dean of Students

- CODs
- Director, QA
- Director, Centre for ICT & e-Learning
- Deputy Registrar, EXAT
- Deputy Registrar, Admissions
- Chairman, MMUSA
- University Website